
 

 

 

 

 

July 19, 2024 

 

Property Owner, 

This letter is to inform you that Betenbough Homes LLC has requested an amendment to the current 

Harvest Planned Development District.  The suggested revision is to change zoning in the northeastern 

portion from Single-Family Residence with 45’ width lots to Single-Family Residence with 40’ width lots.  

Below is reference to the area of change.   The change will not affect every lot within the marked area.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 806-855-4130. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Tara Tomlinson  
Director of Development Services 


